Madigan, Dahl & Harlan, P.A. A NATIONAL BUSINESS LAW FIRM



The safety and well-being of our employees and clients is our top priority. We are also committed to being good citizens and responsible community members. In addition to monitoring the CDC and Minnesota Department of Health for coronavirus information and direction, we have taken decisive steps to protect the safety of our staff and clients while ensuring that we provide uninterrupted professional service for our clients.

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020, and until further notice, MDH is transitioning to a completely remote operational environment in which nearly all of our staff will work from home. We have invested in technology to make sure that everyone can work remotely. Our office phones will be routed to each person's cell or home phone. Compensation and benefits of MDH firm members are unaffected by this transition. To reduce transmission of paper items, we intend to pay our bills electronically whenever possible and encourage clients to remit payment to us electronically. If you need the link to make a credit card payment, please email hubbard@mdh-law.com.

While we are cutting back on in-person meetings, we will of course make all court appearances and meet personally with clients whenever necessary. We are also set up to conference electronically. Each attorney and paralegal will seamlessly continue working on all client matters. E-mail is the recommended means of communications.

MDH reiterates its commitment to continue to provide exemplary and seamless service to our clients. Should you, your families, or your business require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to the passing of this crisis but fully support the goal of being overly cautious in order to inhibit the community spread of this virus. Be safe and remain healthy.

Your friends and attorneys at MDH

Madigan, Dahl & Harlan, P.A. Campbell Mithun Tower Suite 3150 222 South 9th Street Minneapolis, MN 55402 Main: (612) 604-2000 email@mdh-law.com

www.mdh-law.com

Join Our Mailing List

Visit our website

Our firm provides the information in this e-newsletter for general guidance only, and does not constitute the provision of legal advice, tax advice, accounting services, investment advice, or professional consulting of any kind. The information provided herein should not be used as a substitute for consultation with professional tax, accounting, legal, or other competent advisers. Before making any decision or taking any action, you should consult a professional adviser who has been provided with all pertinent facts relevant to your particular situation. Tax articles in this e-newsletter are not intended to be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding accuracy, and without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including but not limited to warranties of performance, merchantability, and fitness for a particular purpose. The information is provided "as is," with no assurance or guarantee of completeness, accuracy, or timeliness of the information. Madigan, Dahl & Harlan does not share its e-mail list or client contact information with any third party.